

TOWN OF TRURO Truro Housing Authority P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666-2030

TRURO HOUSING AUTHORITY MINUTES

THURSDAY MAY 16, 2019 6:00 PM TRURO COUNCIL ON AGING

THA MEMBERS PRESENT: Kevin Grunwald, Carl Brotman, Mary Rose, Susan Todd, Mark Wisotzky

OTHERS PRESENT: Rae Ann Palmer, Town Manager, Paul Wisotzky, Select Board members, Leedara Zola, Truro Housing Consultant, Ted Malone, developer, and staff from Community Housing Resources (CHR), Truro community members.

COMMUNITY PRESENTATION OF THE CLOVERLEAF PROJECT

The Truro Housing Authority and the Truro Select Board held a community meeting at the COA to present the plans for the Cloverleaf apartment development and hold a discussion with Truro citizens to hear their questions, concerns and wishes. Paul Wisotzky and Kevin Grunwald presented background information. Then Ted Malone and staff displayed drawings, gave handouts and showed slides depicting the location and layout, the building designs, and the apartment rental costs along with helpful explanations. Following the presentation, community members did ask questions and add wishes that Ted and staff wrote down for future reference and discussion. Refreshments were served for all.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM.

The next THA meeting will be held on Thursday June 13, 2019 at 4:15 at Truro Town Hall.

Respectfully Submitted,

Susan Todd, Secretary

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer - Tax Collector

JUN 20 2019

Received JUN OF TRURO
By